LOWELL SCHOOL DISTRICT
FAMILY RESOURCE CENTER

= e Our first parent class this year will be
EXPLOSIV exploring the topics:
CHILD Explosive Child
Love and Logic ,
Thursday, November 17th LUVH ﬂﬂﬂ Lﬂl]lﬂ
5:30t0 7:30 pm

Located in the Lowell High School library.
Dinner will be provided and childcare will
be available from LHS leadership if
needed.

If you are interested, please register

by November 7th using this QR code . . )
Space limited to the first 10

families. If there is enough
interest, afollow up session
may happen

Questions? Please call 541-937-2124



